
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 23, 2021  

To: House Committee on Energy and Environment; others 

Re: I OPPOSE [HB 3141]..."Environmental Justice, Non-profit financial institutions, sales tax?" 

 [HB 3141] is a really bad idea. 

I first decided to analytically breakdown each section of [HB 3141] but [HB 3141] is such a "very bad" piece of 

legislation I must in all honesty reject [HB 3141] in its' entirety. 

The creation of sales taxes collected by Non-government entities functioning as quasi-financial institutions? 

Where does the taxing and or energy tariffs end? Natural Gas use? 

Does "ancillary services" include electric car charging stations? 

Who came up with the quasi-extortion scheme in the, "Text: [Page 3 at 25-45]?" Charging already cash-

strapped schools for energy audits? 

The "Environmental Justice" crap has got to go as referenced in the, "Text: [Page 19-39]." 

"The Low Income Electric Bill Payment Assistance" stated in the, "Text:[Page 10 at 1]; [Page 11 at 1-45]; and 

[Page 12 at 1-25]," are particularly offensive as they are discriminatory per se and may serve to institutionalize 

"systemic racism." 

[HB 3141] contains so much pork it could be likened to a Hog farm. 

[HB 3141] as written, invites corruption of all kinds of mannerisms and creates preclusive effects associated 

with the initiation of new profane vulgarities of speech and or other so recognized physical gestures. 

The taxpayers should "get their money back" from being wasted on the creation of [HB 3141]. 

          Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                           /s/ David S. Wall 
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